=7 JUN 20

4 Bridge Street,
Barrow-upon-Soar,
Loughborough.
LE4 8PN

4™ June 2019

Licensing Manager,
" Charnwood Borough Council,
Southfield Road,
Loughborough.
Dear Sirs,
Re: Variation of Licence — Barrow upon Soars Pubs Ltd., The Moorings

We are writing to object to some parts of the above application dated 10.05.10. The
-extended hours which the applicant is asking for would significantly harm the nature of the
residential area surrounding this village Public House. We have lived at our current address
happily for almost 20 years, close to two public houses and a restaurant without any
problems.

The activities we are objecting to are the plan to stay open until 12.00 midnight every night,
including serving food until closing. This will mean customers could still be eating well after
closing. In addition music, both live and recorded until 12 midnight on weekdays is
unreasonable in a residential area. Live and recorded music until 1 am every Friday and
Saturday is also unreasonable — it seems like an attempt to change what has in the past
been a pleasant village pub into a night club! What will be their next step ? Do we really
need a nightclub in Barrow-upon-Soar ?

Apart from the possivbility that granting this application in full would mean no escape from
loud noise, particularly when doors and windows (in The Moorings) will probably be open,
the noise from the extra traffic at between 1.00 and 2.00am will be a significant nuisance

every single weekend!

We do not object to the proposed extensions on Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve, and
would accept that it would be reasonable to have special licences on a specific number of
days a year —say 1 each month.

Yours faithfully, ~—— AN
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T.C. Jarvis C.A. Jarvis



